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Last week, children in Skylark, Lapwing, Curlew and Kestrel Classes had the Clued Up Kids assemblies. 

This is a healthy living programme which provides us with data about all aspects of physical and 

mental health issues which will feed into our PSHE curriculum. Thank you to all the children and 

parents who have signed up to the website and are accumulating their points. After week 1, Curlew 

Class is in the lead with 2895 points. It’s not too late to sign up if you have not already done so at 

www.cluedupkids.com.  

Unfortunately due to the unpredictable weather on Friday, Marble Night was postponed but will be 

rearranged for after half term. 

The parents’ maths sessions have proved to be very popular. So far they have run for Pipit, Skylark 

and Curlew Class; Kestrel and Lapwing Classes will be holding theirs in the second half of the Spring 

term. 

On the afternoon of Thursday 7th February from 1.45pm to 6pm we have our open afternoon. This 

is an opportunity for parents or family members to come into school and share the children’s work.  

Next Tuesday, 12th February, Curlew parents are invited to come to a short Samba concert at 

2.45pm. 

Parents Evenings will take place next Tuesday and Thursday, 12th and 14th February. 

Appointments will be sent out on Wednesday. 

On Friday 8th February, Curlew and Kestrel Classes have a Clued Up Kids internet safety session. 

School finishes for 1 week half term on Friday 15th February, starting again on Monday 25th 

February. 

On Thursday 7th March Y5 and Y6 have a Musical Theatre workshop for the day. 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March; children are welcome to come dressed 

as a favourite book character. 

Dance Festival will be held on Tuesday 19th March. 

There will be a community litter pick coming up at the end of March. 

The PTFA Daffodil Tea will be held on the afternoon of Wednesday 3rd April. 

Finally, I am concerned about the traffic at the start and end of the school day. Please could I ask 

that parents do not park in the school car park or the bus park or drive through the bus park to drop 

off / collect or turn around whilst children are entering and leaving school as we don’t want anyone 

hurt or injured. 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 

http://www.cluedupkids.com/

